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The public should be outraged to hear that domestic supplies of gas would be shipped overseas and
that households which rely on a paycheck will see no benefit, which is clearly stated in the report. Most
Americans rely on a paycheck. Meanwhile communities all across the country are left footing the bill to
clean up contaminated water supplies and with increased medical bills due to air pollution. Exporting
fracked gas is clearly not in the best interest of the United States. DOE and President Obama must not
accept this flawed study.
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